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Monday 3rd March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Every year in the UK, pupils in Year 1 and some in Year 2 take a Phonics Screening Test to check that they are 
reading at the nationally agreed age-appropriate standard. The test usually takes place in June.  
 
I am pleased to announce that Singlewell Primary School will be holding a Phonics Screening Workshop for all 
Year 1 parents. The aim is to inform and offer support to parents to enhance pupils’ chances of success. 
 
The workshop will be held on Friday 14th March 2025 at 2:30pm. The venue will be in the School’s Sports Hall 
and entrance will be through the main front gate only. We will discuss: 
 

 What the Phonics Screening is 

 How the test will be administered 

 What happens during the test and the results 

 How you can engage and support your child at home 
 
No babies or toddlers will be able to attend on this occasion. Please speak to your child’s class teacher should 
you have any questions. In the meantime, please read with your child every day and visit 
https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/parents/ for more information and helpful videos. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss P Asiedu 
(Phonics & Early Reading Lead) 
 
 

 
 


